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Dear Anna
 
I refer to your email dated 8 August 2016 requesting the cost to Council for printing the
 most recent round of rates assessment notices.
 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and
 Meetings Act (1987) I wish to advise as follows:
 
1)        The cost to Council for printing the most recent round of rates assessment notices:

The cost was $12,489.60 excluding GST.
 

2)        If notices are printed in black and white, or colour:
The rates assessment notices are laser printed in colour.
 

3)        If there is any deviation among the notices such as if there is a variety of pictures
 or colours on the notice, reflecting different areas, suburbs or regions:
There are five different types of rate notices depending on what payment plan the
 ratepayer is on/

 
You have the right to seek a review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
 about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
 Freephone 0800 802 602.
 
If you wish to discuss this further, please contact me.

Regards

 
Wendy Collard
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 474 3374; Fax: 03 474 3488 
Email: wendy.collard@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/
mailto:wendy.collard@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/DunedinCityCouncil
http://twitter.com/DnCityCouncil
http://www.linkedin.com/company/dunedin-city-council

Q sunan
Seonor






